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Newsletter 

 
Quality Improvement Plan (QIP) 

 
All Early Years Services are required by The 
National Regulations to complete a Quality 
Improvement Plan. The aim of the plan is to help 
providers self-assess their performance in 
delivering quality education and care and to plan 
future improvements.  
We have made changes to our QIP and updated it. 
You will notice the display in the orange family 
room is updated with new goals and our full copy of 
our QIP is also available in the family room where 
you are welcome to read and give feedback as we 
are always self-assessing our strengths and areas 
to improve.  
 
Your ongoing feedback and communication is and 
continues to be valued and greatly appreciated.  
 
We have some very exciting improvements to 
happen in our Preschool’s physical environment.  
Stay tuned!  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

Welcome back! 
 

Welcome back to Term 2 of 
Preschool. Thank you for an 
incredible first term. 
We are looking forward to another 
amazing term.  
Week 2, we will start Library 
borrowing now the children have 
explored the Library. Thank you for 
bringing Library bags in so the 
children can borrow and continue to 
have story time at home.  
This term, we will also continue to 
use Kinderloop to communicate 
about our learning, growth, 
developments, focuses and 
highlights in Preschool. We would 
love you to continue feedback and 
involvement in our program and 
preschool too, this can be done by 
commenting on Kinderloop and in 
the home journals, adding to our 
poster in our play area or have a 
conversation with staff.  
We look forward to working in 
partnership with all families in your 
journey this year.  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Screenings 
Last term, the speech screenings 
were conducted by NSW Health. 
They will be in contact with families 
as soon as possible.  
In the coming weeks, we will be 
conducting Occupational Therapy 
screenings in our Preschool. More 
information and consent forms will 
be given to you.  
Thank you for your support and 
remember early intervention is the 
key.  
 
 
 
 

Easter Hat Parade 
Thank you for an incredible family involvement in 
our whole school community Easter Hat Parade.  
It was wonderful to see so many families from both 
session one and two there. We appreciate your 
involvement in a memorable and exciting day.   
  

Important Dates 
Whole School Mother’s Day Breakfast 
Friday May 10th 
Mother’s Day breakfast is held at 8am before 
school where all mothers or significant family 
members are welcome. We look forward to 
honouring special people in our lives. 
  
School Photos: Wednesday May 22nd 
More information about times and prices will be 
sent home soon.  
 
 
 
 


